
 
 

 
 

 
25th February 2025 

 
RE: Year 8 Parents' Evening - 18th March 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are writing to inform you of the Year 8 Parents' Evening, which will take place on Tuesday, 
18th March 2025, from 4:00 pm to 6:30 pm. 
 
This evening presents a valuable opportunity for you to meet with your child’s subject teachers 
and the Year 8 team. It is an important occasion where you will receive an update on your 
child’s academic progress, as well as an opportunity to discuss any additional information the 
Year 8 team may provide regarding your child's development, both academically and 
personally. 
 
All parents are expected to attend this important evening, as it allows you to stay informed 
about your child’s performance, identify areas for improvement, and ensure you are fully 
involved in their education. Parents' evenings are vital because they provide a direct line of 
communication between school and home, allowing us to work together in supporting your 
child’s learning and well-being. These meetings help to address any concerns early, celebrate 
successes, and ensure that both parents and teachers are aligned in their approach to 
supporting your child’s development and showcases a school home relationship. 
 
Your child will be using their diary to make appointments with their subject teachers 
for the evening. Please ensure that these appointments are arranged in advance via the 
student. 
 

Students MUST attend in their FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and thank you for your continued support in helping your 
child achieve their full potential. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mr Uylett / Pastoral Achievement Leader Year 8 


